
 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Letter to the Editor 

Christian County MRA Endorses Conservative Candidates for County Commissioners in the 

August 6, 2024, Primary 

Dear Editor, 

In our regular meeting on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, the Christian County MRA (CCMRA) proudly 

endorsed Bradley A. Jackson for Christian County Eastern Commissioner and Johnny Williams for 

Christian County Western Commissioner. 

Bradley A. Jackson and Johnny Williams exemplify the conservative values and dedication to 

community service that are paramount to the continued growth and prosperity of Christian County. Both 

candidates have demonstrated unwavering commitment to fiscal responsibility, community engagement, 

and the preservation of our county's traditional values. 

Bradley A. Jackson, with his extensive experience in local governance and community development, has 

consistently shown his ability to lead with integrity and a clear vision for the future of the Eastern 

District. Johnny Williams, known for his strong advocacy for small businesses and transparent 

governance, brings a wealth of knowledge and a deep-rooted passion for the Western District. 

The CCMRA believes that the election of Jackson and Williams will ensure that Christian County 

remains a vibrant and thriving community. We encourage all citizens to support these outstanding 

candidates in the upcoming election. 

The Christian County Republican Assembly urges all voters to support Bradley A. Jackson for Eastern 

Christian County Commissioner and Johnny Williams for Western Christian County Commissioner in 

the upcoming Primary Election, Tuesday, August 6, 2024. 

 

For more information about the Christian County Republican Assembly, please visit 

https://www.christian.7thmra.com/. 

 

Contact: 

Les Overall 

President 

Christian County Republican Assembly 

714-313-3217 

lesoverall@yahoo.com 
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